
Dear Dr. Ma, 

 

Thank you for accepting our article into your journal. Please review the resubmission of our 

manuscript “Fecal microbiota transplant for more than Clostridioides difficile: dermatology a 

new frontier” for consideration as a Letter to the Editor in the World Journal of Dermatology. 

We have attempted to revise this manuscript according to your suggested revisions received on 

September 11. 

 

If more information is needed regarding MDT, could you please clarify what exactly is referred 

to by “MDT”? There are several possible definitions for this acronym, and it was not clarified 

what exactly was desired in the reviewer response. We included more information on patients as 

requested but cannot confirm that our edits are exactly what the reviewer was requesting. Please 

let us know if this new version is acceptable. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Ashley M. Snyder, MPH 

 

Department of Dermatology 

University of Utah 

30 N 1900 East, 4A330 

Salt Lake City, UT 84132 
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